
 People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 
*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 

 

August 7, 2022 
 

 
 
Hymn – # 32 – Crown Him with Many Crowns 
Announcements 
Prayer 
Instrumental Special………..Regner Family 
Hymn - # 57 – Be Thou Exalted 
Special Music………………Barry Jackson 
Message ……………………Pastor Ramler 
Benediction 
 
 

    
 
Sun 8/7                        Matias Espinel speaking  
 6:00 pm         Evening Service 
 7:00 pm         Communion 
Tues 8/9 7:00 pm         Deacons Meeting  
Wed 8/10 7:00 pm         Prayer Meeting; Children’s  
                       Program; Youth Group 
Thurs 8/11 7:00 pm         FCA Back to School Night 
Sat 8/13 8:00 am         Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
 5:30 pm         PBC Teen/Young Adult 
                       Volleyball 
 
           
                                      
 
 

Sun 8/14                     Allen Mercer Missionary Speaker 
 5:00 pm       Trustees’ Meeting  
Mon 8/15                      FCA First Day of School 
Tues 8/16 7:00 pm        Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship 
Wed 8/17 7:00 pm       Youth Group Ice Cream Social 
Tues 8/23 7:00 pm        Ladies’ Bible Study 
Fri 8/26 6:00 pm        Ladies Game Night 

 

Announcements 
 
Missionary Matias Espinel: Please welcome Matias Espinel, 
missionary to Uruguay.  Today he will be speaking in a combined 
Teen & Adult Sunday School class and the evening service. We will 
be receiving a love offering. 
 
FCA’s Back-to-School night will be held Thursday, August 11 at 
7pm. Families can purchase textbooks, take tours and meet teachers 
for this new school year. Please be in prayer for our faculty, staff and 
students as the new year begins on August 15. 
 
Upcoming Missionary Speaker: Allen Mercer, missionary to 
Uruguay, will be visiting us next Sunday, August 14. He will be 
speaking in a combined Teen & Adult Sunday School class and the 
evening service. We will be receiving a love offering. 
 
Youth Group Event: Next week, August 17 is our last summer ice 
cream social. It will be held at Little Red Barn. Plan to leave the 
parking lot in our church bus by 7:05. See David Lavoie for details. 
 
Evangelist Brent Sivnksty coming soon! We will welcome 
Evangelist Brent Sivnksty on Sunday, August 28. Brent has been in 
the ministry of evangelism for about 15 years. Come and be 
encouraged from God’s Word! 
 
AWANA Is Coming! The new Awana year will start September 7 
for preschoolers through 6th grade. Youth registration will begin on 
August 21.  A highlight for this year:  the implementation of small 
discipleship groups.  If you are interested in learning about the 
opportunities to serve in the small groups or elsewhere, please 
contact Alan Ashley (AlanAshley@cedarville.edu or 240-409-6610) 
 
Churchwide Emails: If you do not receive the weekly churchwide 
emails and would like to be added to the email list, please contact 
Sara Goad at (301) 473-5635 x. 1602  
 
 

Happy Birthday 
 

     Aug 7 Ellijah Welch                Aug 11 Roland Thompson 
     Aug 11 Joy Ramler            Aug 14 Pastor Ramler 
      

Happy Anniversary 
 
   Aug 7 Dave & Cheryl Corselius    Aug 12 Randy & Heather Wade 
 
 

  

   Aug 7 Aug 14 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 
Elementary –  
D. Corselius 

Young Lea-Wilson 
Koffman 

Beginners – C. Briggs Cindy B. 
Dami A. 

J&K Harrell 

Toddlers - C. Black Pearl A. Grimms 
NURSERY* 
Sunday School Tammie W. Elaine W. 
Morning Worship Tammie W. 

Elaine W. 
Jill B. 
Becky B. 

Evening Service Sara G. 
Pearl A.** 

Cairna M. 
Olivia L-W.** 

Wednesday Tammie W. Tammie W. 
* Coordinator - Tammie Watson; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.) 
 

Missionary of the Week  
SIBBC — The college will be celebrating its 40th academic year, 
and we are very thankful for God’s faithfulness in our ministries. 
We are encouraged to see a great enrollment of 346 students on 
campus and 82 online. We have students from all over our 
country and neighboring countries. We also have about 765 
students in the academy schools, which is the largest enrollment 
so far. The college has been praying for a church building on 
campus for many years. It will be an auditorium for 1,500 people 
that we will be able to use for services and conferences. The Lord 
has provided the needed funds for the three graduates that are 
involved in church planting ministry. There are about 15 students 
from Home of Hope who are in college and have a need for 
educational expenses. Please pray for them.  We are excited to 
report that between youth camp and VBS, there were 1,112 saved 
and 59 desiring baptism.  
 
 
 
 

This Week  Year-To-Date 
Tithes & Offerings Giving    $     6,256.00 $    33,945.00 
Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs     $      8,247.21 $    41,236.05 
Faith Promise Giving       $      1,010.00 $      4,790.00 
Faith Promise Budget Needs    $        730.77 $      3,653.85 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Sunday School            78  Sunday Morning   152 
Sunday Evening            N/A          

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for July 31, 2022 

      
      

          
          

         
        
         

 

      
      

          
          

         
        
         

 

      
      

          
          

         
        
         

 

      
      

          
          

         
        
         

 

Stewardship Report for July 31, 2022 
Special Coming Events 


	August 7, 2022

